MINISTRY OF

HEALTH B8

MANATU HAUORA

Alexander Russell
fyi-request-4281-45f64dd9@requests.fyi.org.nz
Ref: H201602969

Dear Alexander Russell

Transfer of your request for official information

Thank you for your request received on 20 July 2016 under the Official Information
Act 1982 for:

| am wanting statistics on the ethnicity and country of origin of nurses employed by
CCDHB, as it has come to my attention that many New Zealand student nurses who
have recently graduated are unable to find employment within the CCDHB, whilst to
my knowledge and from personal experience, Wellington Hospital in particular has
many foreign nurses employed.

This letter is to notify you that in accordance with section 14 of the Official
Information Act 1982 the Ministry is transferring your request to the Capital and
Coast DHB (CCDHB). The reason for this is because | believe that the information
you requested is more closely connected with the functions of this DHB.

Therefore, further correspondence on this request will come to you from CCDHB.
Note that the time limit for responding will be 20 working days from when they
receive this transfer from us.

Liz McMillan

Manager
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